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Nunavut Employees Union and Iqaluit Housing Authority Reach  
Tentative Agreement 

 

July 31, 2023: Iqaluit, NU: Earlier this evening the Nunavut Employees 
Union (NEU) and the Iqaluit Housing Association (IHA) reached a tentative 
agreement on a new contract. The tentative agreement will be presented to 
NEU Members working for the IHA on Tuesday August 1. 

Details of the tentative agreement are not available at-the-moment and NEU 
President Jason Rochon will not be available for public or media comments 
until the ratification vote has taken place. 

For media inquiries, contact: 
James Kaylor: Communications Officer - Nunavut Employees Union 

Phone: 867.979.4209 Email: james@neu.ca 
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